Debbie Pagliaro

From:

tt4366@gmail.com on behalf of Thomas Theodores [tt@ttheodores.com]

Sent:

Sunday, March 22, 2009 8:56 AM

To:

Debbie Pagliaro

Subject:

Fwd: Resignation Letter

Debbie.

Here is the resignation letter. Please let me know that you have received it and that it is all we need.

Thanks, Tom

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Amy Chramosta abcyoga@comcast.net>

Date: Fri, Jan 9, 2009 at 10:20 AM

Subject: Resignation Letter

To: Thomas Theodores <tt@ttheodores.com>

Cc: abcyoga@comcast.net

Tom-

Happy New Year.

I look forward to seeing you at the joint meeting next Wednesday 1/14.

I did want to let you know that I need to resign my position on the HLB board effective Tuesday, February 17th. Unfortunately, due to the economic times, I need more work (as I am self employed) and am picking up a yoga workshop and class that is on Monday nights. My first class will begin on Monday, February 23rd.

I hope this gives the new board time to fill both positions. I'm happy to discuss this should you have any questions. I have enjoyed my short time on this board, and really respect the work that is involved in helping keep Sausalito the beautiful city that it is.

Warmly,

Amy Beth Chramosta m 415.286.1158 f 415.339.9496

